
 
3/14/18 
 
To Whom it may concern; 
 
I am writing to recommend Ariel Beverly for the job of Art Teacher.  I have 
known Ariel as her cooperating teacher during her student teaching the fall 
of 2017.  SHe has also subbed for me at my school while I was out of the 
classroom this semester. 
 
I found Ariel to excellent in this capacity, she had a real connection with the 
students and engaged them in learning.  A number of students will still 
mention he while we are working on projects. 
 
Based on our experiences together, I can give her my highest 
recommendation for the position.  I am confident she will exceed as an art 
teacher. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Reckard 
Head of the Art Department 
Central Catholic High School 


